
COMMUNITY
CONNECTIONS 

FREE BACK TO SCHOOL LUNCH
(for those 55+ living in the Kimberly Area School District ) 

Reservations are Necessary 
Please leave a message on the reservation line

at (920) 423-4132 by Friday, September 20th

 if you plan to attend.

Friday, September 27 at 12:30 p.m. 
in the Kimberly High School Commons

Hear Superintendent Mayfield’s message about

important topics for the 2024-2025 school year! We will

reconnect, have lunch, and enjoy student performances.

Join Us!


